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CARW Statement on the Advancement of the I-94 East-West Corridor Project 

 

(July 8, 2020) The Commercial Association of REALTORS Wisconsin (CARW) is pleased that the I-94 
East-West corridor project will move forward as announced by Governor Evers today.  This is a 
much-needed infrastructure investment to ensure that our State’s resources, jobs, and companies 
are connected in an efficient and safe manner.  The prospect of creating between 6,000 and 10,000 
jobs towards the rebuild will be a boost for our region.   

The I-94 East-West corridor project will more effectively connect the Southeastern Freeway system 
including the Marquette Interchange and the Zoo Interchange, Waukesha and the rest of the State 
which relies on transportation infrastructure for the movement of goods and workforce.  Thank you to 
Secretary-designee Thompson and Governor Evers for making this a priority for our State.   
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